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UPDATED 

 
I-95 / SR 896 INTERCHANGE – UPCOMING CLOSURES 

 
The Delaware Department of Transportation (DelDOT) announces to motorists that the Contractor will require daytime 
lane and shoulder closures on both northbound and southbound I-95 to perform lighting removal work and for 
construction access. Next week (4/9, 4/10 and 4/11) the Contractor will require overnight closure of northbound 
I-95 and overnight multi-lane closures on southbound I-95 for steel girder installation. Ramps at the 
interchange will remain open except for the northbound I-95 off ramp to SR 896. 

 
DATES AND LOCATION (WEATHER PERMITTING) 

 
THIS WEEK’S I-95 IMPACTS  
 

• Thursday April 4: Daytime Lane Closure, NB I-95 from the SR 896 Interchange to the Service Plaza (9AM – 5PM) 
 

• Thursday April 4: Daytime Shoulder Closure, SB I-95 from the SR 896 Interchange to the Toll Plaza (9AM – 3PM) 
 
 

UPCOMING I-95 IMPACTS 
 

• Tuesday April 2: Overnight Northbound I-95 Closure from MD 279 to the SR 896 Interchange. Detour posted. (9PM 
- 7AM) 
 

• Wednesday April 3: Overnight Northbound I-95 Closure from MD 279 to the SR 896 Interchange. Detour posted. 
(11PM - 5AM) 

 
• Thursday April 4: Overnight Northbound I-95 Closure from MD 279 to the SR 896 Interchange. Detour posted. (11PM 

- 5AM) 
 
 
 
 

                    
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
For additional information for the I-95/SR 896 Interchange Project, please visit 95896improvements.com  
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